McMillin Costume Paradel!

McMillin Parents and Community Members are invited to
adttend our Costume Parade on October 3I, at 8:30 AM.

*STudents will wear their costumes fo school over fheir clothes.

*Students will change after the parade is over.

*STudents must wear shoes.

*All costumes should be designed for safe mobility.

*No masks, wedpons, gory or violent themes will be allowed.

*Costumes That represent modern horror films are not appropriate.

*Costumes should be cute, funny or mildly scary.

*[f a child wears an inappropriate costume he/she will be asked fo change

*Students will be offered an alternative activity if they chose not to
participate.

**Pgrents and community members are encouraged to dress up
as well; please follow the same guidelines as above**




